
April 19, 2006

Dear Mr. Becker:

I want to wish you and the Love Foundation the very best on the celebration
of Global Love Day on May 1st. Given the problems and stress we,
unfortunately, have to face on a daily basis, the observance of a Global Love
Day is an important occasion for us to pause and reflect on those things that
bring us closer together. I commend you on your efforts to raise awareness on
this much needed moment.

Aníbal Acevedo Vilá

(Communication via Email)


